
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

13. FROSTS ROAD - PROPOSED PEDESTRIAN/CYCLEWAY 
 
 The Project Consultation Leader sought approval for construction of the proposed off-road 

pedestrian/cycleway on the east side of Frosts Road.  The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the project be approved for construction as shown on plan TP 167602. 
 
 2. That the parking of vehicles be prohibited on the south side of Beach Road commencing at its 

intersection with Frosts Road and extending in a easterly direction for a distance of 27 metres. 
 
 3. That the trees on the western side of Frosts Road be inspected and maintained as necessary. 
 
 4. That the 50 km/h sign be moved south closer to the Frosts Road/QEII Drive/Anzac Drive 

roundabout. 
 
 5. That the General Manager City Environment report on the proposal to install a path on the south 

side of Beach Road linking with the Frosts Road pedestrian/cycleway. 
 
 


